
 

 FCC CERTIFICATION CLASS 2 PERMISSIVE CHANGE COVER LETTER 
 
TO:  Federal Communication Commission  

Equipment Authorization Division  
Application Processing Branch  
7435 Oakland Mills Rd  
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 
ATTENTION: Federal Communication Commission Equipment Authorization 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We would like to submit for Class 2 Permissive Change Certification to FCC: HBW8439.  
 
The following changes were made: an alternate LED driver was employed in the 
product display module. The change resulted in a new part number for the display 
module. The new US Micro Products display module part number is USMP-T101-
128080MAS-B1. There is no change to the end product BOM as it references 
Chamberlain p/n 002A2168. There is also no change to the Schematic, Component 
Layout nor Theory of Operation.  
 
Please find in the following application all related documentation to support this Class 2 
Permissive Change.  
 
We would appreciate your prompt attention to the submittal.  
 
Applicant 
Company name: The Chamberlain Group, LLC 
Contact Name:  Barbara Kelkhoff 
Address:  300 Windsor Drive, Oak Brook, IL  60523 
Telephone No:  630-993-6306 
Fax No: N/A 
Email:  bkelkhoff@chamberlain.com 
FCC ID Number:  HBW8439 
 
Regards,   
 
 
 
 
August 3, 2022 
Barbara Kelkhoff  
Regulatory Engineering Manager 

mailto:bkelkhoff@chamberlain.com

